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Annual Vestry Meeting Minutes – 2022 
 
Minutes of the Annual Vestry Meeting of St John the Evangelist Church, Park Rd, 
Bromley, Kent held on Sunday, 10th April 2022 at 11.30 am 
 
There were 32 members present: Revd Andrew McClellan (Chairman), Fiona 
Bentley, Moira Morgan, Peter Morgan, Keith Buckley, Matthew Leonard, Glynis 
Murton, Ray Sims,  Elizabeth Bostock, Alex Sims, Nathan Killlngton, Duncan 
Cameron, Caroline Thomas, Patrick Brinson, Sue Hill, Janet Alldread, Muriel King, 
Tina Hill, Lesley Pyle, Doris Sweet, Daniel Whiffin, Moira Budds, Roger Budds, Celia  
Charlwood, Dorothy Batten, Alison Dixon, Emma Kerr, Amanda Kirk, Simon Kirk, 
Celia Tucker and Tomi Odukomaiya. 
 
1.   Welcome and Opening Prayers 
Rev McClellan opened the meeting by welcoming everyone to the meeting. We are 
gathered to hear reports and elect officers for the coming year. He then led the 
meeting in prayer, giving thanks for the gifts God has given us and asking that He 
make clear his purpose for us here at St John’s. 
 
2.  Minutes of the Annual Vestry Meeting held on Sunday, 9th May 2021 
These Minutes were available immediately following the meeting last year and have 
been available on the church website and by post if requested in the weeks prior to 
this meeting. There were no questions or amendments. Moira Morgan proposed 
acceptance of the Minutes and was seconded by Simon Kirk. All were in favour. 
These were signed by Rev. McClellan as a true record. 

 
3.  Election of Church wardens 
Rev McClellan expressed his thanks that he has been blessed with great Wardens 
throughout his time at St John’s. Ray Sims and Liz Bostock have indicated that they 
are both willing to stand for another year as Church Wardens. He then asked if there 
were any further nominations from the floor. There were none.    
 

• Ray Sims proposed by Andrew Dixon and seconded by Vernon Hughes 

• Elizabeth Bostock proposed by Lesley Pyle and seconded by Elizabeth Jamieson 
 
There being no other nominations these candidates were approved unanimously and 
declared duly elected. 
 
AMcC welcomed them as churchwardens for the coming year.  Ray Sims will 
continue in his work chairing the Fabric Committee and Liz Bostock will continue in 
her role with Youth and Children’s activities and with the Events Committee. 
 
The meeting closed at 11.034 am. 
 
Signed as a true record …………………………………Date………………………… 
    (Chairman) 


